
 

 

20th June 2019 

 

Random Drug Testing 

Harness Racing SA Stewards advise that as a consequence of random drug testing that was conducted at Globe 

Derby Park on Monday 17th of June; HRSA has been advised that one of the samples taken has returned a non-

negative result to an illicit substance. An investigation into this matter is ongoing. 

 

Simon Ewen 

HRSA Chairman of Stewards 

 

 


